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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
The City of Sulphur would like to inform residents that starting at 7:00PM 

this evening Tuesday, January 21, 2025, water services will be temporarily 

disabled for approximately 3 to 5 hours in order to allow the water plants to 

rebuild the water tank supply.  

 

Thank you for your patience in this matter.  


